From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

To: Camille J Bryant; Williams, Kristopher C

Cc: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

Subject: 2017 Annual GW Monitoring Rpt Livingston Line - Bob McCasland site, Lea County, 1R-0395
Date: Tuesday, May 8, 2018 11:37:20 AM

May 8, 2018

Camille Bryant — Plains Pipeline
Kris Williams — Terracon

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) of New Mexico, is in receipt of the 2017 Annual Groundwater
Monitoring Report on the Livingston Line (Bob McCasland) site in Leas County, New Mexico, with
OCD identification number of 1R-0395. The report details data and requests.

The following:

1. OCD concurs, that if all constituents remain below applicable standards throughout the next
year of sampling, a request for closure review should be entered to OCD.

2. OCD approves schedule for sampling, protocol for sampling and Methods for analysis of
samples as presented.

If there are any questions, please contact this office. OCD thanks you for your time and efforts on
this issue.

Sincerely,

Bradford Billings
EMNRD/OCD
Santa Fe

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
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